From: Tim Barber

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 11:40 AM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: DA2020/1756

Categories: DA2020/1756

Please consider the Newport community and do not approve this building in it’s current design. There are ways to
develop this area so that developers can profit enormously and still leave a legacy for the future. Unlike Avalon,
Newport has only one small community street away from the six lane highway. Robertson Road! Tim Barber
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